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9Omaha Public Power District
1623 HARNEY 5 OMAHA. P ESR ASM A 68102 8 TELEPHONE S36-4000 AREA CODE 402

March 10, 1982 ts
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~ MARJ g DbMr. Robert A. Clark, Chief '

, U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission C arror, ]wOffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation C #Ne c*a4Division of Licensing (,
@,eOperating Reactors Branch No'. 3 %.

Washington, D.C. 20555 -
,

Reference: Docket No. 50-285
t

Dear Mr. Clark:

The Omaha Public Power District's letter dated December 28, 1981.

provided an update regarding the District's implementation of TMI Action'
Plan (NUREG-0737) requirements. Specifically, the letter stated that
the Fort Calhoun Station containment hydrogen monitors (Item II.F.1.6)
were installed and the calibration of the monitors was to be completed
by January 1,1982, consistent with the Commission's schedule. During
the calibration procedure, the hydrogen analyzers were damaged, re-
quiring that they be returned to the vendor for repair. Based upon the
vendor's repair schedule, the District expects to have the hydrogen
monitors returned, reinstalled, and operational by June 1,1982. The

;

damage to the Fort Calhoun Station hydrogen monitors has been previously
discussed with the District's NRC Project Manager and this htter serves~

to formally notify the Commission.

Sincerely,
9
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W.C.[jdones,

Diviston Manager
Production Operations

WCA/KJM/TLP/RWS:jmm
|

!
cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
; Washington, D.C. 20036
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